
 
Update - Notice of Electrical Upgrades 

 

January 2024 
 
 

Dear Neighbour,  
 
We're working closely with the SkyTrain Project team to accommodate the SkyTrain extension from Surrey to 
Langley. For this work, we’ll complete pole installations and duct bank work at 140th Street and Fraser Highway 
in Surrey in December through to late February.  

• Where: 140th Street Surrey and Fraser Highway  
• When:  

o Pole Installation Work – Began December 2023.  
o Duct bank Work – Starting early January 2024, to February 29, 2024  

• Working Hours: Monday to Friday, 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  

Please note construction may require temporary disruptions, including traffic pattern changes at the impacted 
intersection of 140th St and Fraser Highway. Please adhere to any traffic management on site. To ensure 
everyone's safety, we advise drivers to reduce their speed in the construction zone and follow the directions of 
traffic control personnel and posted signage.  

If you have any questions or would like more information about the work to relocate the power lines and 
equipment, please contact us at 1-866-647-3334 or projects@bchydro.com. Look for additional updates at 
bchydro.com/skytrain.  
 

For inquiries directly related to the SkyTrain extension project, please contact 
surreylangleyskytrain@gov.bc.ca   

 Above: The construction zone is highlighted in red. 
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